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First name: Anna

Last name: Crews

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: invasive plant control project

 

Dear Maria T. Garcia,

I am contacting you because I am very concerned about the environmental impact of using herbicides to control

unwanted plants.  My concerns are for the wildlife and human drinking water supplies.

Please consider carefully as we do not fully understand the implications of use of these dangerous chemical on

our environment.

Thank you for your consideration and for thinking of the future of all creatures and plants.

Sincerely yours,

Anna Bush Crews

22 South Espinoza Road

Ranchos de Taos, NM 87557

 


